
Explore Legal Horizons with the County Antrim Grand Jury 
Fund Bursary 

 

Are you a law student at Queen's University Belfast with aspirations that extend beyond Northern 
Ireland? The County Antrim Grand Jury Fund Bursary could be your gateway to enriching legal 
experiences and academic growth. 

A Legacy of Legal Support 

Established in 1972, the County Antrim Grand Jury Fund was created from the proceeds of property 
once held by the County Antrim Grand Jury. With the approval of the Ministry of Finance (now the 
Department of Finance), the fund was entrusted to Queen's University to promote and encourage 
legal education. 

Today, this legacy continues to support students and graduates of the School of Law through 
bursaries designed to enhance their legal studies and professional development. 

A bursary of approximately £1,500 (subject to available funding) may be awarded to support legal 
research and study-related travel outside Northern Ireland, including the cost of books approved by 
the School of Law. 

Whether you're attending a legal seminar abroad, conducting comparative legal research, or gaining 
practical experience in another jurisdiction, this bursary can help make it possible. 

Applications should be submitted to the designated contact within the School of Law by the 
specified deadline. 

For more details and how to apply, visit: Postgraduate Taught | School of Law | Queen's University 
Belfast 

Don't miss this opportunity to broaden your legal perspective and gain invaluable experience beyond 
borders.  

The County Antrim Grand Jury Fund is here to support your journey. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.qub.ac.uk/schools/SchoolofLaw/study/postgraduate-taught/
https://www.qub.ac.uk/schools/SchoolofLaw/study/postgraduate-taught/

